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SYNAGOGUE RESPLENDENT IN
SHEVUOTH ATTIRE

The Festival of Shevuoth was

celebrated in Kehilath Jeshurun in a

manner that was spiritually inspiring
and in surroundings that were aesth¬
etically beautiful. The Main Synagogue
was decorated with an exceptionally
lovely floral and leaf display to rep¬
resent that part of the holiday which
is known as Chag Habikkurim, the
Festival of the First Fruits.

The services both days of Shevuoth
were conducted in the dignified and
moving way that is the tradition in
our Synagogue and both services were
remarkably well attended. We were
especially pleased with the second
day of Shevuoth. On that day it had
all too often become the unfortunate
custom for many to arrive only for
the Yizkor prayers and then depart
upon their conclusion. We regard Yiz¬
kor as part of the total service and
therefore we were very pleased with
the large number that came for the
beginning of the morning service and
stayed until the end.

The Book of Remembrance, in which
are recorded the names of those in
whose memory a Yizkor offering was
made, was made available to our wor¬

shippers at this Memorial service.

PRIZES FOR JUNIOR

CONGREGATION

All those children from our Junior
Congregation who turned in their
"attendance tags" and filled out the
prize form can pick up their prizes
this week in the synagogue office.

REGISTRATION IN RELIGIOUS

SCHOOL NOW IN PROGRESS

Theodore Comet, principal of the
afternoon Religious School, has an¬
nounced that registration of children
for the new school year is now in
progress and will continue until the
end of June. The new school year will
open Monday, September 13, begin¬
ning with which date classes will meet
on regular schedule for full instruction.

Parents of children now attending
are urged to re-enroll their sons and
daughters before they leave for their
summer vacations. We should like to

point out that re-registration of these
children is not automatic; a registration
form — which parents will soon re¬
ceive — must be completed and re¬
turned to the school office before any
child can be considered enrolled for
the new year.

Those of our readers who know of
children who are eligible for admission
to our Religious School, are urged to
refer them to us.

PLEASE NOTE

The Holiday of Shevuoth fell
this past week on Monday and
Tuesday. Since these are the days
during which the Bulletin is us¬

ually prepared we are going to
press this week with a smaller-
than-usual issue.

The final Bulletin of the sea¬

son will be published next
week.

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath at 11 >00 a.m.
"SOME JEWISH IDEAS ON GENERAL EDUCATION"

A Sermon at Commencement Time
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY

Evening 6:15
SATURDAY

Morning 9:00
Weekly Portion: Behaaloteka,

Numbers 8:1-12:16
Haftorah: Zechariah 2:14-4:7
Evening 8:15
Conclusion of Sabbath 9:00

DAILY SERVICES

Morning 7:30
Sunday Morning 8:30
Evening 6:00

YAHRZETIS

June

1 2—MEYER VESELL
12—ALLAN B. JACOBY
1 2—JACOB H. ALPERT
1 2—MIKE KATZ
1 3—HYMAN HYAMS
14—MORRIS COHEN
15—REBECCA E. ABELOFF
1 5—IRVING BACHRACH
15—MARS COHN
15—REBECCA GREENBERG
16—TANCHUM SILBERMAN
1 7—CELIA BREITBART
1 8—JACOB ODELL
1 8—MENUCHAH GREEN

SISTERHOOD NEWS

Happy Day Fund —

We acknowledge with thanks con¬
tributions to our Happy Day Fund
from Mrs. Isidor Etra, Mrs. Ralph Hy¬
man, Mrs. Seppy I. Silberman and
Mrs. Louis J. Singer.
Members are invited to share their

joyous occasions with others by ma¬
king a gift to the Happy Day Fund.
Contributions are to be sent to the
new Happy Day Fund Chairman, Mrs.
Samuel Gross, 311 East 72nd Street.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY

Birthdays —

Many happy returns of the day to
Miss Judy Fink, Mrs. Reuben Popkin,
Dr. Trude Weiss-Rosmarin, Mr. Charles
Rosen, Mrs. Joseph Roth and Mr. and
Mrs. George Schneider.
Anniversaries —

A happy wedding anniversary to
Mr. and Mrs. David B. Baum, Mr.
and Mrs. A. Milton Brown, Mr. and
Mrs. Alfred S. Casner, Mr. and Mrs.
Benjamin Cooper, Mr. and Mrs.Samson
Eichler, Mr. and Mrs. Joseph N. Fried¬
man, Mr. and Mrs. David Joseph, Mr.
and Mrs. Julius Kohn and Mr. and Mrs.
Samuel Rosen.

Speedy Recovery —

Our sincerest wishes are extended
to our esteemed member, Mr. Louis
Schneider, for a complete and speedy
recovery.
Bon Voyage —

Best wishes for a pleasant trip and
safe return go to Mimi Etra, daughter
of our esteemed members, Mr. and
Mrs. Louis Etra. Mimi left for Europe
Wednesday on the lie De France.

ATTENTION, MEMBERS
The occasion may arise — as it has

in past years — when we should like
to contact you during the summer
months. If your mailing address will
be changed temporarily for the
months of July and August, won't you
be good enough to advise us of the
new address?


